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Oregonians, regardless of political party, should have the ability to vote by mail in a 

secure system that's been in place for the last 20+ years. The mere notion of 

widespread election fraud I don't find to be true (because Oregon does vote in a mix 

of democrats and republicans, it's neither a clean sweep for either party, and if there 

were widespread election fraud, the evidence would at least point it in one direction). 

Fears of election fraud do not get quelled by using methods that have been proven 

less effective at getting people to vote than what's being proposed here. You want to 

increase turn out and accessibility for more constituents? Mandate everyone have to 

vote and open voting for more days. You want the will of the people be better 

represented in Oregon? Split the electoral college vote or simply just cast the 

electoral college votes with the popular choice. 


